
Looking for Leadership  

Opportunities? 

The California 4-H Management Board is recruiting  

youth members to join the 2019 Youth Summit Planning 

Committees.  Youth Summits, previously known as  

sectional leadership conferences, are three day weekend 

leadership conferences hosted in multiple locations 

throughout the state.   

Leadership opportunity applications are due March 31st 

More information and a link to the application is here: 

http://4h.ucanr.edu/4-H_Events/Summits/ 
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